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I would like to inform whom it may concern regarding the following;
 
1/ The rates increase application that the Bellingen Shire Council is requesting has to be
declined.
    The costs of living for every household in our area has increased so much over this last
decade and wages have stayed pretty well stagnant, just look at a few of the essentials
that are required to live in this area, Fuel, Electricity, Gas, Groceries and School Fees, all of
which are basic needs for this area and yet they continue to increase, it’s all becoming a
joke. Surely the budgets that the council has can be utilised better and with better
management.
 
2/ I had not heard about this rate increase application, till a neighbour had told me, why
hadn’t the Bellingen Shire Council notified it’s rate payers via a, mail out whether it be with
the rates notice or a special one off mail out to all it’s rate payers of the shire.
    I feel that not being notified of this rate increase application, that I have been over
looked as an important member of our shire.
 
3/ If the Bellingen Shire Council were serious about the efficiency of council, it would have
a good hard look at itself and reduce the ridiculous wages that it pays it’s senior staffers,
it’s a joke to get that much money and then put their hand out for more money, as Kerry
Packer said,
   “I don’t think you’re spending it that well that I should be donating extra".
      If the road workers and other council workers were to work more efficiently and not
send 6 men out to do a 2 man job, maybe this would also save money and the rates
increase application would not be required at all!
 
 
Can you please send, via email, acknowledgement of this email I have sent to you.
Please find the signed attachment.
 
My contact 
Email address. 
Address.        
 
 
 
 
Regards

mailto:localgovernment@ipart.nsw.gov.au
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Can you please end, via email, acknowledgement of this emaill have sent to you.


~z.;
John Bowers
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